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October 25, 2021 
Halloween                                                            
Monday, October 31, will be our Halloween celebration. 

Everyone may wear his/her costume to school for the 

Halloween Parade. Please send your child to school dressed 

in his/her costume. In a separate bag, please pack clothes, 

tennis shoes, and a jacket. We will have a short party and 

then change back into our school clothes for the rest of our 

day. Monday is a PE day. Parents will be able to attend this 

year’s parade and are welcome to dress in costume as well. 

Please leave all pretend weapons at home. 

Spider Day 

“Spider Day”, a kindergarten tradition, will take place on 

Friday, October 28. During the week, we will explore various 

characteristics of spiders, read spider books and poems, and 

complete several science experiments based on spiders. On 

Friday, each child will complete eight different spider 

stations! We would love a few more volunteers from 10:15-

12:30. Please let me know if you would like to be part of the 

fun. 

Spanish Class 

For extra fun and practice, check out Señora Higgs' padlet 

page for Kindergarten Spanish!  There you will see some 

words they are working on, as well as links to videos and 

other class 

activities.https://padlet.com/khiggs2/ier1rnp9g04rir53 As 

always, feel free to contact Señora Higgs. questions 

at khiggs@fredericksburgacademy.org  
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HALLOWEEN 

Friday, October 29, will be our Halloween 

celebration. Everyone may wear his/her costume 

to school for the Halloween Parade. We will have 

a short party and then change back into our 

Don’t Forget 

Friday, October 28 

Spider Day 

 

Monday, October 31 

Halloween Parade 

 

Tuesday, November 1 

Professional Workday 

No School for children 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diane Harmon                  dharmon@fredericksburgacademy.org 

Amy Muraca           amuraca@fredericksburgacademy.org 

 

                  “I'm so glad I live in a world where there are Octobers.” 

                                                                                  — L.M. Montgomery 
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